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December 2, 2022 

 

Greetings Spartan Financial Planning Committee! 

 

Thank you for your interest in this important issue and for attending the meeting November 30. If you 

were unable to attend, your input is still important to us and our invitation for you to be a part of this 

committee remains.   

 

As presented during the meeting, I have prepared an important survey to provide you a simple way to 

provide input towards the next step in the process of ensuring our District remains strong in the face of 

rising costs and increasing demands.  Please take a few minutes to complete this anonymous survey by 

clicking here. The survey is for information purposes and gives the committee an opportunity to gauge 

everyone’s feelings on this process. It is important to tell you this should not be considered a “vote” 

although the information you provide to the committee absolutely matters.  

 

If you were unable to attend the meeting or want to review the information presented, please click on the 

link here. 

 

It is the intent of both the Board and Administration to be as transparent and inclusive of the community 

as possible. Please feel empowered to give us your input and if there ever comes a time you need more 

information or just need something clarified, please call either Mr. Kelemen at 302-284-3020 extension 

105 or myself at 302-284-3020 extension 103.  We will do out best to answer your question or point you 

to where you can find it. 

 

As a reminder, our next meeting is January 19, 2023.  I will send further information about that meeting 

as we approach the event.  In the mean-time, we have created a page on our website you can access here. 

We will be sure to post any updated information there as it becomes available.  Thank you again for 

your support of our great school district, happy holidays, and I look forward to seeing you on a Lake 

Forest campus soon! 

 

Sincerely and on behalf of the Lake Forest School District, 

 

Steven Lucas  

https://forms.gle/55xv2F4jeM7rhWkf7
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/2160/LFSD/2605354/2023_School_Finance_Presentation_11.30.2022.pdf
https://www.lf.k12.de.us/page/school-finance-committee

